
DONATIONS FOR IOCC KITS 

Please help the Sunday School start gathering donation items 
for IOCC Emergency Hygiene kits. 
 
These kits are small packages of essential supplies shipped 
around the world to people in need due to ongoing 
development programs, refugees who have fled their homes, 
and victims of natural disasters.  
 
The following items are needed: 
 

• One-gallon plastic bags with zipper closures 
• Cotton hand towels measuring approximately 15″ x 

28″ to 16″ x 32″ (no fingertip, bath, dish towel, or 
microfiber) 

• Cotton washcloths (no microfiber) 
• Wide-tooth combs 
• Fingernail or toenail clippers 
• Bath-size bars of soap in the wrapper 
• Individual toothbrushes packaged (no multi-brush 

packs) 
• Standard size Band-Aids 

 
Donations are accepted until the Holy Friday Retreat on 
May 3rd and left in the bin in the Narthex. The children will 
put together the kits during the Retreat. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS! 

 

If you have questions or are interested in helping, please 
email Paula Hartigan-Patey at pch588@gmail.com.  
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